
Greene County Community School District 
Special Meeting 
January 25, 2022 
 
The Greene County Community School District Board of Directors met in special session on January 
25, 2022 in the District Board Room, located in the Middle School.  President Steve Fisher attended 
remotely and called the meeting to order at 7:01 a.m. Directors Cindi Daubendiek, Michelle Fields, and 
Bonnie Silbaugh; Superintendent Tim Christensen and Board Secretary Brenda Muir were all present. 
Director John McConnell was absent. 
 
Fields made and Silbaugh seconded a motion to approve the agenda as presented. Motion carried  
4-0. 
 
Three proposals were reviewed for Superintendent Search Services.  The RPFs were from Grundmeyer 
Leader Services, McPherson & Jacobson LLC, and Jeff Herzberg.  After discussion, Fields made and 
Silbaugh seconded a motion to retain the services of McPherson & Jacobson LLC for a base 
consultation fee of $6,500, maximum of $8,500.   Motion carried 4-0. 
 
Fisher suggested February 2, 2002 as the next meeting date to start the process.  
 
President Fisher declared the meeting adjourned at 7:21 a.m. 
 
 
 
 
____________________________  ______________________________ 
President      Secretary 


